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MEDIA STATEMENT 

 
 

AustralianSuper has become aware of an unauthorised access affecting around 11,000 members’ 

accounts.  

 

While the unauthorised access to accounts has been detected, at this stage the Fund does not 

believe there has been any misuse of accounts and an investigation of our online security system 

did not show any vulnerabilities.  

 

All affected members have been contacted and the Fund has reported this account activity to the 

Privacy Commissioner at the Office of the Australian Information Commissioner.  

 

The unauthorised access occurred earlier this year. The Fund temporarily stopped access to affected 

online accounts and asked affected members to call AustralianSuper to reset their passwords. 

 

 
 
 
Media Enquiries 

Stephen McMahon, 
Head of External Relations  
Mobile: 0407 507 415 

smcmahon@australiansuper.com 
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